
“A blend of Sauvignon and 
Viognier with a light, golden 
yellow color and a perfume of 
summer fruits. Vegetal freshness 
continues on the palate. Round 
and seductive, easy to drink. ” 

KLARA WHITE 
2023

“A blend of Sauvignon and 
Viognier with a light, golden 
yellow color and a perfume of 
summer fruits. Vegetal freshness 
continues on the palate. Round 
and seductive, easy to drink. ” 

KLARA WHITE 
2023

“A blend of Sauvignon and 
Viognier with a light, golden 
yellow color and a perfume of 
summer fruits. Vegetal freshness 
continues on the palate. Round 
and seductive, easy to drink. ” 

KLARA WHITE 
2023

“A blend of Sauvignon and 
Viognier with a light, golden 
yellow color and a perfume of 
summer fruits. Vegetal freshness 
continues on the palate. Round 
and seductive, easy to drink. ” 

KLARA WHITE 
2023


